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Roberts Drive Traffic Impacts and Construction Update for the week of 5/15/17 to 5/21/17 

 

The Rock Creek Bridge on Roberts Drive will be closed for the Water Main installation Friday, 

May 19 to Sunday May 21.  

 

Goodfellow Bro. will have two pipe crews installing water services, working on connections to 

existing water system and doing an initial pressure test of the water mains. As the weather 

conditions approve during the week, the Contractor will ensure the roadway dust will be kept at a 

minimum. The warm and dry weather will significantly improve potholes and bumps that have 

arose from the significant rain events this area has received. GBI is scheduled for paving the 

Phase 2 section at the beginning of next week which will improve the roadway surface.  

  

On Friday, May 19, GBI will begin the process of closing the roadway for the Rock Creek 

Bridge work. Please plan for alternate routes starting 7 a.m. Friday to Sunday 5 p.m. Police 

Officers will be parked at each end of the closure around the clock. The Enumclaw School 

District has been notified of the closure, and have notified their bus drivers and the parents of the 

students who may be effected by the closure. GBI is working with the Enumclaw School District 

and the community to ensure the children get on and off the bus safely.  

  

Beginning sometime next week; GBI will begin the transition process of diverting traffic to a 

temporary by-pass road while improvements are being made at the intersection of Lake Sawyer 

Road and Roberts Drive. This will significantly help with any traffic impacts while the 

improvements are being done.  

  

Please contact the City of Black Diamond at 360-886-5700 for additional information. 
 

 


